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Lambeth Art Association Celebrating our 50th Annual Art Show and Sale 
 

August, 2024 

Att: LAA Members 

Re: Blackfriars Bash 

I recently received an invitation from Michele of the Gallery Painting Group inviting interested members of 
LAA to a special event with the Blackfriars Neighborhood called the "Blackfriars Bash" 

On Saturday, August 31st, a day prior to the event, London artists are invited to take part in 
creating/painting in selected areas of the neighbourhood. 

Artists will meet at the bridge at 9:30 am that morning for a photo, then set up to paint in the 
neighbourhood. Artists will meet again at noon for another photo. 

On Sunday, September 1st, the bridge will be closed to traffic and those Artists are invited to show their 
work in the pop up gallery set up on the bridge. All proceeds to go to the artists. 

If any members are interested, please gather on the 31st at 9:30am at Blackfriars Bridge.   

Regards 

Walt Klisht 

 

LAA President 

 

Lambeth Art Association       50th LAA Annual Art Show & Sale             LAA ’24-’25 Workshop    

QR Code                               QR Code             QR Code 

 

                               

      


